



23rd January 2023

Dear Parent/Carer

RE: Academy Production - Footloose

We are all very excited about our upcoming school production of 'Footloose'; a great deal of hard work has gone into this and it is going to be a wonderful show.

The production was scheduled to be performed this week on Wednesday, Thursday and Friday but, due to incredibly sad and unforeseen circumstances, we have taken the decision to postpone these performances. They will now take place on Tuesday 28th March, Wednesday 29th March and Thursday 30th March 2023.

I understand that this will come as a surprise and apologise for the short notice. This is not a decision that has been taken lightly and we hope that you will trust us that we are making this change in the best interests of the students involved. The production will go ahead and we are confident that it will be well worth the wait.

All tickets purchased for the production will be automatically transferred and will be valid for these new dates (Wednesday 25th January – Tuesday 28th March, Thursday 26th January – Wednesday 29th March and Friday 27th January – Thursday 30th March). If you have purchased tickets and will not be available for the corresponding new date then please let us know and we will do everything we can to accommodate you as we do not want anybody to miss out – email: admin@droylsdenacademy.com

Again, please accept our apologies for the short notice and thank you for your support.

Yours faithfully

Mr P Wilson Headteacher

